
 

 

 
If You Are age 72 or older 

&  
Have an IRA Account, 

then 
You are probably familiar with the IRS rules for the annual  

Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) 
 

Did you know that you can satisfy your annual RMD by making a 
direct transfer from your IRA to a qualified charity, such as  

The Valley Forge Park Alliance? 
 
Did you know that such transfers (up to $100,000 annually) are 
not included as income on your Federal Income Tax Return? 

 
To take advantage of this tax benefit, your gift must be made 
directly to the charity (must not pass through your hands) and it 
must be made by December 31st. 
 
To make a qualifying charitable gift to the Alliance, contact your 
IRA custodian or administrator and request a direct transfer of 
funds payable to: 

The Valley Forge Park Alliance 
PO Box 117 

Valley Forge, PA 19481 
 

For additional information or for other ways to give, visit VFPARKALLIANCE.ORG or call 
610 783-1777. 


